Dear Sir/Madame:





The Stanford University Graduate Student Council (GSC) and Graduate Student Programming Board (GSPB) are sponsoring a Carnival Event for an expected 600 graduate students on October 1, 1999. We anticipate renting popcorn, cotton candy, sno-cone, etc. machines and bouncy castle type things/bouncy interactive games and/or traditional carnival games (tic-tac-toe, knock down bottles, etc.).





The GSC/GSPB has planned these types of events about twice a year, and we hope to increase the frequency of such events to 3 times per year. We hope that in anticipation of receiving repeat business from us, as well as the publicity to other University organizations you receive from getting our contract, you will be able to offer us a discount off your list price.





Please send/fax details on all the equipment you have available, the rental prices, and the best deal you feel you can make to us. Please indicate additional labor costs for delivery, set-up, operation, pick-up, estimated gratuity (if any) and taxes. We will review all bids which arrive by September 13, 1999 and call you back with our decision.





Thanks in advance for your participation! Feel free to e-mail pyin@stanford.edu or call me at 650/497-2751.





Sincerely,








Pai-Ling Yin


141 H Escondido Village


Stanford, CA  94305


Fax: 650/725-5702


